
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

Notice is hereby given that the Oakdale Irrigation District (OID) Board of Directors will hold a 
public hearing during a Board of Directors meeting at 9:00 a.m. on July 2, 2024, to consider 
adopting a revised Modesto Subbasin Groundwater Sustainability Plan (GSP). All Board meetings 
are open to the public and are also accessible electronically (see link on agenda at 
https://www.oakdaleirrigation.com/meetings) to all members of the public who wish to participate 
and provide public comment on the draft revised GSP. The revised GSP was developed pursuant 
to the Sustainable Groundwater Management Act (CA Water Code, Section 10720 et seq.) for 
the Modesto Subbasin (Groundwater Subbasin Number: 5-022.02). Comments received during 
the public hearing will be considered by the Board of Directors prior to adoption of the proposed 
GSP. A copy of the revised GSP is located at: https://strgba.org/Home/GSP.  
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